
NOVEMBER, 2006

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on November 13, 2006 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.   

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and offered opening prayer. The previous 
month’s minutes were approved as read.
 
First item of business is that the shingles are coming off the front part of the roof that was 
not re-shingled.  We  have bids for this and a motion was made by Boerman and 
supported by Schipper to approve the bid and fix this before winter, if possible.  All ayes. 
Motion carried.

Hilda gave an update on the last planning commission meeting.  Three people made their 
appointments, one did not.  The planning commission will not be meeting until the end of 
February.

Hilda questioned a split and tax bill she is working with her neighbor on.  Ron stated that 
splits cannot be changed until the first of the year and the homeowner  has to pay the 
taxes or have a buy-sell agreement with the seller. If they would like, our assessor will 
meet with them to work something out.  

The township bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported by 
Lindholm to approve the payment of these.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented.  A motion was made by Schipper and supported 
by Lindholm to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to adjourn at 7:40.  All ayes. 
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk


